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COUNCIL MEETING 
 

9th December 2019 
 
 

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC FOR WRITTEN REPLY 
 
 
 

1.      From Rohan Selva-Radov to the Portfolio Holder for Environment and 
Community Services  

 
Does Bromley plan on becoming a 2020 “Green Town” as part of the 50th anniversary 
of Earth Day? If not, why? 
 
 

2. From Luci Nye-Jones to the Portfolio Holder for Renewal, Recreation and 
Housing  
 
I would like the Council to address the sale of Waitrose Burnt Ash Lane to Lidl’s, in 
regards to the known Asbestos within the Waitrose building.  Can a member of the 
Council take responsibility for the health of the Bromley residents living all around 
that site on Burnt Ash Lane, Miller Close and beyond. There are a lot of families with 
children; nobody wants to be inhaling asbestos into their lungs.  We need solid 
confirmation that either it is going to be removed correctly with everything sealed off, 
or never touched.  Someone at the Council needs to ensure Lidl’s knows about it, 
and will deal with it correctly, as a matter of urgency. 
 
 

3. From Luci Nye-Jones to the Portfolio Holder for Renewal, Recreation and 
Housing  
 
I would also like to ask the Council to ensure the residents of Burnt Ash Lane, the 
houses behind Waitrose, Miller Close and Roslin Way receive documentation as a 
letter or notice on lamp posts; something to detail the plans so those of us affected 
by the lorry disruption and building noise etc know what is going to happen when, 
there have already been multiple lorries along Brindley Way going into the Waitrose 
loading bay, raising the concerns that somebody is ensuring the asbestos is looked 
into properly. 
 


